
1/5

December 26, 2020

What’s allowed and not allowed during Ontario’s
province-wide COVID-19 shutdown
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Shutdown began on Boxing Day and will continue in southern
Ontario until at least January 23
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Ontario’s province-wide shutdown — intended to slow the community transmission of

COVID-19 and to prevent the health care system from being overwhelmed by COVID-19

hospitalizations in the new year — began at 12:01 a.m. on Saturday (December 26) and

remains in effect until at least Saturday, January 23rd in southern Ontario.

Here’s a summary of what’s allowed and not allowed during the province-wide shutdown in

southern Ontario.

General public health measures
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